
Willow Canyon 
Environmental Request for the 2023-24 School Year

Willow Canyon Families,

It’s time to think about the upcoming school year with the considerations to set your 
student up for success. Please complete the information below to help us consider 
the best options for your student. If you will not be returning to Willow Canyon for the 
2023-24 school year, please complete the information at the bottom of the form to 
help us prepare balanced classes. Please return this form before Friday, April 14th. 

Student Name: ________________________________  Upcoming Grade Level: _________

Parent/Guardian Name(s): _____________________________________

Environmental Considerations (what helps your child thrive in school): ______________

________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________________

My student will NOT be returning to Willow Canyon for the 2023-24 School year 

Student Name: __________________________________ Current Grade Level: ___________

School they will be attending for 2023-24 :_________________________________________


